
‘At the heart of the Community, with the Community 
at its heart’

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am sure you have all been enjoying the sunshine. 

Let’s hope the lovely weather continues for our Sports 

week next week. 

Sports Week

Mrs Peacock has been very busy organising our Sports week including some 
amazing visitors who will be coming to meet and coach the children. 

We are looking forward to a great week starting with Sports day on Monday 
afternoon. We hope you will be able to join us to start at 1.15pm on the Playing field. 

Mrs Rampley will be taking photographs for school use. You may take photographs 
but please ensure that the photographs are only of your child/children. Often 
pictures can have other children in the background, and we need to ensure we 
comply with the permissions given by parents. Thanks for your support with this.

The children have been told that they must remain with their class/team at all times 
and not go to parents. Thanks in advance for your support with this. 

During the wheel, parents can stand on the outside area and cheer the children on. 
During the track events, parents need to stand on the opposite side of where the 
children are, and not at the finishing line.

Children will leave school from the usual doors at the end of Sports day. If we finish 
early, teachers will dismiss children from the usual exit at the front of the building. 
Any child usually authorised to walk home alone will not be sent out until 3:25pm. 
We’re looking forward to a great afternoon. 

On Tuesday we have Premier Sports coming to coach Kwik Cricket for the day and 
they will be working with all classes. 

On Wednesday we have Mintridge Events providing inspirational workshops from 
Iona Lake (Athlete) and Grace Harrison (Gymnast). On Thursday and Friday we also 
have tennis coaching and a day of fencing coaching amongst other activities!

Please ensure children are wearing their school PE kit all week and have suncream, 
hats, or waterproofs depending on the weather. Thank you for your support. 



Number Ninja
Miss Bartrop has been running the Number Ninja competition for the last 2 weeks 
in our Celebration assemblies. All of the children have been amazing but today we 
got down to our final four! We will give you further updates in the next newsletter. 
A big well done to all for their learning of maths facts.

Congratulations!
A big congratulations to Miss Lester who got married in the May half term. We 
hope you will both be very happy. In school we are all trying to get used to calling 
her Mrs Williamson! 

Football competition at Sturton
We took 3 teams to the football competition at Sturton-by-Stow on Thursday 8th 
June. The weather was beautiful and much fun was had by all.  One of our Y5/6 
teams made it to the semi-finals. Well done to all of the children in our Y3/4 and 
Y5/6 teams who took part in the competition. 



Diary Dates- 

Friday 16th June   Messy Church
Monday 19th-Friday 23rd June Sports week
Monday 19th June  Sports Day-1:15pm on the Playing Field
Monday 26th June  Reserve Sports Day-pm
Monday 3rd July   Willow and Rowan visit to Woodside
Tuesday 4th July   Move up day-children in new classes for the day
Friday 7th July   Arts Exhibition 2:30pm-4pm in Village Hall
Saturday 8th July   FOIS Obstacle Fun Run 10am-2pm on the 
     Playing Field
Wednesday 12th July  Key Stage 2 play 1:30pm and 6:30pm (Change of 
date due to William Farr evening for Y6 parents) 
Friday 14th July   Messy Church
Thursday 20th July  Year 6 Treat day
Friday 21st  July   Leavers assembly (9:10am)  and school finishes 
     for summer break

As always, please catch me at the school gate or make an appointment to see 
me if you have any questions or queries. 

Have a lovely weekend and I look forward to seeing you at Sports Day on 
Monday afternoon. 

Mrs Hutchinson
Headteacher
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